Summer Planning
Academy (SPA) for
High School Students

Are you curious about how cities grow,
change, and develop? Have you ever
wondered how governments decide where
train lines should go? Do you have ideas
about how to make our communities better
places for everyone? If so, you should apply

for the Summer Planning Academy (SPA)!

Puget Sound Regional Council
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The Puget Sound Regional Council (PSRC) is looking for high school students from King,
Snohomish, Pierce, and Kitsap counties who want to learn about urban planning in our
region and share ideas about how to make the central Puget Sound region a better
place to live, work, and play.

SPA is a leadership development opportunity offered free of charge to students
interested in planning a better future for our region. The program encourages students
to think creatively about how better planning can help people lead better lives.

Upon successful completion of SPA, students are eligible to receive a
$500 scholarship. SPA sessions will occur in person on four consecutive Fridays
beginning July 21, 2023.

To learn more about PSRC, SPA, and to apply, go to
our website or scan the QR code.

Questions? Email us at spa@psrc.org.




